
 

 

          
Privacy Notice of Personal Data 

 
1st May 2022 
 
Dear All Job Applicants and Employees, 
 
MSIG Insurance (Thailand) Public Company Limited (“MSIG”) would like to inform you that MSIG may 
have collected, used and disclosed your personal data such as name, surname, address, email, 
telephone number, and other personal data relevant to the job application and employment, which 
you provided us before the Personal Data Protection Act B.E. 2562 (“PDPA”) came into full effect on 1 
June 2022. 
 
To clearly inform you about the purpose and other related information of the collection, use, and 
disclosure of your personal data, and your rights under the PDPA, MSIG has therefore, established and 
publicized the MSIG’s Privacy Policy for Job Applicants and Employees (“the Privacy Policy”) on 
website. Please read the Privacy Policy for your own benefit. 
 
If you have provided your consent for collection and use of your personal data for other purposes 
besides an insurance contract and services or other compliance laws, e.g., consent for collection and 
use of your person data for sale promotions, marketing activities, etc., MSIG may continue to collect 
and use your personal data for the stated original purposes, unless your consent to do so has been 
withdrawn.  
 
Should you have any queries about the Privacy Policy or would like to request to withdraw your 
consent for the use of your personal data under the PDPA, please contact MSIG’s Data Protection 
Officer via channels and methods as specified in the Privacy Policy. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
MSIG Insurance (Thailand) Public Company Limited 
 
“Insurance that sees the heart in everything” 

 
                                                                                             


